
 

 

Ref: HW/DS 

Friday 22nd November 

School Prospectus – parents and carers  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As noted in this week’s Headteachers Weekly Newsletter, please find below some 

introduction questions relating to St Vincent’s School. No personal data will be shared, and 

these responses will help inform part of an infographic to add to the schools new 

prospectus.  

If you could complete and return this before the Christmas holidays, it would be greatly 

appreciated. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 

Best wishes,  

Mr D Swanston  

Interim Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parent questionnaire 

 

Would you recommend this school? 

Yes ☐ No ☐ 

 

 

Please write a positive comment about St Vincent’s School (parents and carers). 

 

 

 

 

 

5 words from children and young people about this school 

 


